	Presented by the Aurora Police Department
Police Community Housing Program
Landlord Training

Next Open Class begins September 18th.
Please register TODAY!
	

	"Committed to Keeping Residential Property Safe"


	OUR COMMUNITY WORKING TOGETHER 

The Aurora Police-Community Housing program was developed to assist Landlords in managing their properties. It emphasizes cooperation among property owners, tenants, and the City of Aurora to help neighborhoods fight crime and disorder. It is our belief that by working together, we can significantly reduce the negative impact crime has on our city.
THE COSTS OF CRIME IN RENTAL PROPERTIES:
- Decline in property value.
- Property damage.
- Civil penalties.
- Criminal charges.
- The suspension or loss of your city license to rent the unit.
- Loss of rent.
- Fear and frustration.
- Resentment and anger between neighbors and property managers.
- Increased Safety Risks for Tenants and Visitors.

THE BENEFITS OF BEING AN ACTIVE MANAGER:
- A stable, more satisfied tenant base.
- Increased demand for rental units.
- Lower maintenance repair costs.
- Improved personal safety for tenants, landlords, managers and neighbors.
- Positive Presence in the Community.

What can you learn from participating in the Police-Community Housing Program?
THE PROGRAM INCLUDES AN EIGHT-HOUR SEMINAR. THE TOPIC COVED INCLUDE:
- Human Rights and Fair Housing.
- Fire Safety.
- Evictions and Court Proceedings.
- Applicant Screening.
- Licensing and Inspections.
- Nuisance Abatement.
- Section 8 and Public Housing.
- Rental Agreements.

MATERIALS PROVIDED: 
In addition to the topics presented, participants received a printed manual to use as a reference.
The manual covers topics that due to time considerations, are not presented in the seminar.
It is our hope that the manual, along with other information provided, will become part of how a landlord manages their property.
QUESTIONS?
If you have any questions regarding the Police-Community Housing Program, contact
Sergeant Doug Sibon at (630) 801-6775 Box #6389 (voice-mail) or Tina Bohman at (630) 264-8101 
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